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Letter 10 

          Yeti Headquarters 
          Deep in the Forest 
          Yeti Mountain 
          Nepal  
 

Dear Rainbows, 

CONGRATULATIONS on becoming successful 
Yeti Keepers!  

You all showed excellent TRYING skills and 
worked very hard to make Dot and Yet feel 
at home despite them being very fussy yetis. 

Here at Yeti Headquarters we are all very 
proud of the way you didn’t give up when you  
didn’t get it right first time and kept on going. 

Dot and Yet are very happy  
and we hope you’ll have lots  
of fun together, 

Maya Yeti 

Resident Chief Yeti 


